
            
 
 
 
 
September 10, 2014 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
RE: Rocky Mountain Power Amendment to September 2, 2014 Request for Expansion 

In the Matter of the Request for a Home Energy Report Pilot Program – Docket No. 12-
035-77 
 

Dear Mr. Widerburg: 

On September 2, 2014, Rocky Mountain Power (“Company”) submitted to the Public Service 
Commission of Utah (“Commission”) in Docket No. 12-035-77 (“Docket”), a request for 
extension and expansion (“Request”) of the Home Energy Report Pilot Program (“Program”), with 
an effective date of September 15, 2014.  The Company is amending the Request to ask the 
Commission to remove the $3.2 million cap (“Cap”) established in the Commission’s May 15, 
2012 Order issued in the Docket.  The amendments to the Request occur on pages 5 and 6. 

The amended filing to remove the $3.2 million cap was communicated to the Utah Demand-side 
Management Steering Committee. Members of the Steering Committee support removing the Cap. 

Accordingly, the Company hereby submits for filing both a redlined and clean Amended Page 5 
and 6, attached hereto, which includes the aforementioned request to remove the Cap.  Pages 5 and 
6 from the Request should be replaced in their entirety with the amended pages.  Please note that 
no other information in the Request has been altered.  An original and ten (10) copies of this filing 
will be provided via hand delivery.  The Company will also provide electronic versions of this 
filing to psc@utah.gov.  

Sincerely, 

 
 
Kathryn Hymas 
Vice President, Finance and Demand-side Management 
 
Cc: Division of Public Utilities 
 Office of Consumer Services 
  
Enclosures 

201 South Main Street 
S lt L k  Cit  UT 84111 
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